
 
 
 
Campus supervisors should communicate to their staffs that transforming FSU 
into a truly diverse institution is a high priority goal of the University. 
 
 
To:   KCAD FACULTY AND STAFF 
 
 
FM: Oliver H. Evans 
 President/Vice Chancellor 
 
 
RE: Ferris State University Diversity Office 
 
 
Recently, President Eisler appointed Dr. David Pilgrim as the Chief Diversity 
Officer for Ferris State University.   Many of you know Dr. Pilgrim and may have 
heard him speak at Kendall last year in conjunction with the Hateful Things 
exhibition.  I invite you to visit the website for the Diversity Office 
(www.ferris.edu/diversity).   
 
 
 
I write to you to express my personal support for the work being done by the 
Diversity Office in working to transform Ferris State University into a truly diverse 
institution.  Moreover, as the opportunity arises, encourage you to work 
cooperatively with the Diversity Office, especially should the Office seek 
information.    
 
 
 
I have indicated to Dr. Pilgrim that Kendall looks forward to being involved in the 
work of the Diversity Office and encourage you to speak with me personally if 
you have a particular interest in being involved in this work.      
 
 
 
cc. Dr. David Pilgrim 

http://www.ferris.edu/diversity

